Anya Grahn

From: David Larcher <dlarcher@vestar.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 12, 2018 10:38 AM

To: Anya Grahn

Subject: Kimball Party Deck

Anya

| reside at 1049 Lowell and want to express my concern and reservation regarding the unrestricted CUP for the Kimball
Arts Center party deck. There needs to be tight hours and noise restrictions put in place for this. Please pass on my
concerns to the Planning Commission and City Council.

Thank you,
David
’\ David Larcher
President
Vestar 2425 East Camelback Road | Suite 750
Phoenix, AZ 85016

Office: 602.866.0900
dlarcher@vestar.com




